
Health Advocate — Covid-19, Supporting at Home Children 

The COVID-19 pandemic has created challenges for families across the country. As more and 
more schools close, requiring school-age children to remain at home in an effort to promote 

self-distancing, parents are looking for ways to maintain their responsibilities while supporting 
the educational needs and development of those in their care. Many schools have provided 
distance-learning programs and resources to help students continue their education while at 

home. Parents are encouraged to check the information provided by local school districts to 
determine what steps should be taken to stay on top of their children’s education. 
 
CLICK HERE for Resources to Help Support the Educational Needs of Children at Home 

During the Covid-19 Pandemic 

http://www.brs.org/Whats_New/Health%20Advocate_CoronavirusFlyer_SupportingAt-HomeChildren-2.pdf
http://www.brs.org/Whats_New/Health%20Advocate_CoronavirusFlyer_SupportingAt-HomeChildren-2.pdf

